Term 2 News from Fisherford School 
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We have been joined this term by a Year 3 Student Teacher, Miss Milne, who will be with us for blocks of time until the end of April.
At the beginning of term we had a visit from Steven Wright, a geologist and volcano enthusiast.  He gave the pupils a very interesting talk on the different kinds of rocks found in Scotland with examples from his huge collection and then showed photographs of himself visiting various volcanoes both extinct and active.  He finished off with an ‘explosive’ demonstration of a live volcano using a model.
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Another visitor this term was Jamesie Strachan.  He will be visiting school once a month to give an RE input.  For those of you who remember Mr & Mrs Lovell who came to the school regularly before moving to Ireland, Jamesie is their replacement.  Mr Lovell was in Aberdeenshire when Jamesie was coming to Fisherford and came also.  It was lovely to see him again.
Mrs Napier organised a very successful ‘Bingo Night’ at Culsalmond Hall.  We didn’t all win prizes but I think we all enjoyed it.  £110 was raised for school funds.  Thank you to everyone who supported it.
We have discovered a bag with several school jumpers and poloshirts.  These are still in good wearable condition although have been worn before.  Anyone interested in any of these should contact the school.
Thank you to Mrs Calder for coming to school to do sewing with the pupils, it is very much appreciated.  Should any other parents have skills or talents they would like to pass on to the pupils we would love to hear from you.

The Christmas activities, thankfully, have not been disrupted by adverse weather.  The pupils, not to mention the Staff, enjoyed ‘Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs’ at HMTheatre in Aberdeen.  
The Christmas Coffee morning raised £80 which, with the pupils’ input, will be used to buy more resources.  
The children worked hard as usual to learn songs and words for their Christmas Concert. The Christmas Party had plenty fun, food and frivolity and the pupils had a good time.  Santa even took time off from his hectic schedule to visit us and gave all the pupils a lovely present.  Thank you ‘Santa’.
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The final Christmas activity was Christmas Lunch. It was great that some parents, brothers and sisters could join us and also lovely to see Luness (Mrs Adam) again who came along to help Nancy.
Rev. Steve Potts, the school chaplain, has been visiting the school every second Thursday to speak with the pupils.  This will continue next term.  
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Next Term

Visiting Specialists – Monday    
  
– Drama



   Wednesday  
- Recorders




   Thursday     
– PE



   Friday      

-  am Rugby P4-7

   pm French
The Staff and Pupils at Fisherford  hope everyone has a super Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.  
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